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(sent by email)  

 
Email – policy@kltr.gov.uk 
 
http://www.kltr.gov.uk 

 
 
 

 
 

Date:  23 January 2024 
 
 

 
 

Dear , 

 

I write in reference to your request under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 for 

information, which was as follows: 

 

Dear King’s and Lord Treasurer’s Remembrancer (Scotland), 

 

I wish to make an FOI request. Please provide me with the following information for the 

financial years 2020/21, 2021/22, 2022/23. 

 

All expenditure made by your organisation, in every facet of its operations and purview, on 

translation, interpretation, and language services. 

 

Please provide the aggregated total spent by your organisation and then, if possible, please 

provide this broken down by particular function for which the service was carried out. 

 

I can confirm that the King’s and Lord Treasurer’s Remembrancer’s department did not make any 

expenditure on translation, interpretation or language services during the period you mention. 

 

If you are dissatisfied with the KLTR response to your FOI request, you have the right to ask us to 

review it. Your review request should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this letter; please 

e-mail policy@kltr.gov.uk and we will reply within 20 working days of receipt. The review will be 

undertaken by a member of the KLTR FOI unit who was not involved in the original consideration 

of your request.  

 

Under section 47(1) of FOISA if the KLTR position is unchanged following a review you have the 

right to appeal to the Scottish Information Commissioner within six months of receiving the review. 

Visit our website www.kltr.gov.uk for more information about the KLTR, including how we use 

personal data. Under section 48(c) of FOISA that right of appeal might be limited as it can be subject 

to what information is requested. It is for the Scottish Information Commissioner to decide if he will 

accept your appeal on a case by case basis. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr Elizabeth Peacock 

Head of Policy and Communications 

KLTR 

 

 




